From: Jenna Kay

To: Cnty 2025 Comp Plan; Jeffrey Delapena
Subject: FW: prioritizing overburdened communities
Date: Monday, July 14, 2025 10:59:28 AM

For comp plan record.

From: Don Steinke <crvancouverusa@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 7:01 PM

To: Jenna Kay <Jenna.Kay@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: prioritizing overburdened communities

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

as an example

Clark PUD has authorized $35,000 for a garbage truck charging station
under the condition that the electric truck be routed in communities with
more air pollution.

Don s
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